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What’s happening in school next week? 

 Mrs Marsh is teaching Class 4 on Monday morning whilst Mrs 

Heavens attends a meeting re standards in Y2. 

 Miss Denton is teaching Class 7 on Monday morning to cover for 

Miss Rogers PPA.  She is also teaching Class 3 on Monday 

afternoon.  

 Football Club on Monday, 3.00-4.00pm.  

 Faye from Links is coming in to lead gymnastic lessons with 

children in Classes 3 & 5.  She will also work with children who 

want to be play leaders outside.  

 Lego club is open to Y2 children next week and will be held in 

Class 5. 

 Miss Denton is teaching Class 7 on Tuesday as Miss Rogers is 

on a course. 

 Mrs Townsend is teaching Class 1 on Tuesday afternoon.  

 Balance Bike Festival at Stocksbridge High School on Tuesday, 

3.00-4.45pm.  

 Mrs Townsend is teaching Class 5 on Wednesday afternoon.  

 Gymnastic Club on Wednesday, 3.00-4.00pm. 

 Chris Standley is in school on Thursday playing games with 

small groups of children from each Year One and Two class. 

 Year Two Gaming Club on Thursday in Class 4.  

 Parents of children in Year One are invited to Join in with 

Learning from 8.45-9.45 on Friday morning.  

 LINKS are coming in to lead fencing sessions with children in 

Classes 1 & 4.  

 

  

Attendance 

Class 1:  96% 

Class 2:  93% 

Class 3:  91% 

Class 4:  97% 

Class 5:  96% 

Class 6:  94% 

Class 7:  98% 

Class 8:  88% 

Well done 
Class 7 

  

Permissions 

Several parents when filling in 
permission forms have said that 

they don’t want their child’s 
name to appear on the website, 
but do give permission for their 

name to be on the school 
newsletter. However, as the 

weekly newsletter is put on the 
school’s website this means 

that we will not put your child’s 
name on the newsletter for any 
reason. You may notice that, for 
this reason, your child’s name is 
not on the newsletter this week 

even if they have had 100% 
attendance. 

POLITE REM 

Our target 
attendance 

is 96% 

This 
week’s 

attendance 
is 

94.1% 

http://stocksbridge.eschools.co.uk/website


Tweak of the Week:  Good listening, looking and concentrating in assembly. 

   

 

         

 

 
 

Nursery News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sadly, Fluffy the guinea pig died this week of old age. The children have been told and accepted the news 
very well. They may ask questions at home so be prepared.  Coco (the other nursery guinea pig) is fit and 
well. We are giving him extra hugs! 

Mrs Townsend’s Pupil of the Week…… 

Jessica Harper.  There isn’t a child who could try harder than Jessica to do the right thing at the right time.  
She is just so reliable. 

  This week’s praise board  

The grown-ups are spotting the children doing something positive and sharing it on a board 

in the staffroom.   

Priya Marshall – super social skills.  

Sophia Watkinson for being so welcoming to Mrs Townsend when she went to visit Nursery this week. 

EM in Class 8 for always being so positive and happy to see people. 

Josh Mudd for an amazingly fantastic week and his lovely friends for showing how to have fun outside. 

Lucas Gledhill for helping friends carry their meals at dinner time. 

Lily-Rae Baguley for offering to look after someone who felt poorly. 

Emily Ralph for beings so kind and helpful to friends in Class 5 when playing board games.  
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Week 1 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Dish of the day 1 Turkey 
meatballs with 
crushed 
potatoes and 
tomato sauce 

Lasagne with 
garlic dough 
balls 

Roast chicken 
with mashed 
potatoes, 
stuffing and 
gravy 

Chicken curry 
with brown rice 
and garlic naan 
bread  

Fish and chips 

Dish of the day 2 (V) Stir fried 
vegetables with 
noodles and 
sweet chilli 
sauce 

(V) Vegetable 
sausages with 
gravy and mash 

(V) Roast quorn 
with mashed 
potatoes, 
stuffing and 
gravy 

(V) Vegetable 
tortilla lasagna 
with garlic 
doughballs 

(V) Vegetable 
spring roll with a 
curry sauce and 
chips 

Oven baked 
jacket potato 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo  
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Sandwich option Ham sandwich Ham on 
breadcake 

Ham sandwich 
 

Ham on 
breadcake 

Ham sandwich 

Tuna sandwich Tuna on 
breadcake 

Tuna mayo 
sandwich 

Tuna mayo on 
breadcake 

Tuna mayo 
sandwich 

Cheese 
sandwich (V) 

Cheese on 
breadcake (V) 

Cheese 
sandwich (V) 

Cheese on 
breadcake (V) 

Cheese sandwich 
(V) 

Vegetables Garden peas 
Broccoli 

Fresh carrots 
Sweetcorn 

Green beans 
Savoy cabbage 

Roasted peppers, 
sweetcorn and 
cauliflower 

Garden peas 
Baked beans 

Salad Seasonal Seasonal Seasonal Seasonal Seasonal 

Desserts Banana and 
chocolate 
muffin 
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

Cherry and 
sultana flapjack  
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

Fruit jelly and 
ice cream 
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

Pear and 
cinnamon cake 
with custard 
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

Chocolate 
brownie 
Fresh fruit/ 
yoghurt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

What are we learning in math’s next week (week commencing 28.1.19)? 

Year 1 will be adding & subtracting numbers to 40. They will use apparatus to help work problems 

out. Developing mental maths and know how to write a number sentence using - + =. 

Year 2 will be continuing to investigate multiplication facts using 2's 5's and 10's; they will begin to 

understand that multiplication is commutative (done in any order) e.g 5 x 4 = 4 x 5. 

 

We have head lice in class 5 at the moment. Please check your child’s hair this weekend.  We also have a 

case of threadworm in class 6. Children are being encouraged to wash their hands in warm soapy water 

whenever they can. You might like to speak to your child about the importance of hand washing. Thank 

you. 

 

 
ESafety Advisors' Online Safety Magazine - January 2019 edition 

#DITTO is a free online safety (e-safety) magazine for schools, organisations and parents to keep you up to 

date with risks, issues, advice and guidance related to keeping children safe online, with a view to enjoying 

and learning about technology. You might like to have a look at the link below: 

Download here: https://www.esafety-adviser.com/latest-newsletter/ 



Tweak of the Week:  Good listening, looking and concentrating in assembly. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

100% attendance  

We celebrated this in assembly on Tuesday.  Well done to the following children who had 100% 

attendance in autumn term 2. 

Reception classes 

Kitty Albinson, Luna Bisatt, Penelope Cawthorne, Lily Clayton, Dottie Cookson, Heath Dyson, Annabelle 

Fisher, Maximus Glaves, Theo Green, Violet-Skye Holmes, Alfie Howard, Maggie Jones, Ronnie Kelly, 

Iylah-Poppy Leeks, Millie Montgomery, Esther Muhone, Eva Nicholson, Harriet Pickering, Connor 

Powlesland, Daisy Prentice-Marsden, Casey Randall, Harriet Warren, Riley Wesson and Harrison 

Woodhead. 

Year 1 classes 

Jaxon Beresford, Freddie Bickers, Carson Bullimore, Charlie Bullimore, Noah Charlesworth, Henry Clark, 

Sophie Clough, Stan Collett, Tommy Costello, Aurelia Cottam, Sophie Damms, Oscar Edwards, William 

Edwards, Imogen Fleetwood, Celia Fletcher, Eadie Gibbins, Isabel Gooding, James Gourley, Darcy 

Hague, Archie Haigh, Jessica Harper, Sophie Hawksworth, Kira-Lace Howson, Frankie Jones, Bella 

Keenan, Priya Marshall Lucy Martin, Chester Parsons, Harley Porter, William Powell, Nolan Robinson, 

George Spencer, Martha Sulikowska, Devon Taylor, Sarah Tompkin, and Max Wilson. 

Year 2 classes 

Ryley Bisatt, Freya Bradbury, Rosie Brumby, Cole Cotterill-Denton, Delyse Galloway, Lucas Gledhill, 

Imogen Goddard, Lucas Irvine, Alfie Jackson, Violet Merrywest, Elijah Muhone, Amy Palmer, Jack 

Prentice-Marsden, Emily Ralph, Gracie Redwood-Peace, Joshua Reid, Lexi-Mae Saville, Neve Smith, 

Holly Swales, Macey Tollan and Esmee Tym.  

 

 

 

 

 

Reception visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Many thanks to those parents who have paid their contribution for this visit. We would really appreciate 

payment as soon as possible if you haven’t yet managed to do so, in order that we can confirm the visit 

will be going ahead.  If you are experiencing difficulty in payment and would like to pay in instalments, 

please call in at the school office to make arrangement for this. Thank you for your support. 

Emergency contact details 

We are required by the Department for Education to hold 2 emergency contact details for each child, as 

well as phone numbers for each parent (4 numbers in all). A large number of parents have only given us 

one other number apart from parents. If this is the case with you, please call in to the office, or ring or 

email us and give another emergency contact as soon as possible. Thank you for your help. 
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Governor Section 

This is a new section for the newsletter. Each week there will be news from our governing body. To begin with this is 

to let you know who our governors are. 

The Governing Body helps the school provide the best possible education for its pupils. It should provide the 

Headteacher and school staff with support, advice and information, drawing on its members’ knowledge and 

experience. The Governing Body is made up of: 

Elected parent representatives 

An elected representative of the teaching & the support staff 

The Headteacher 

Co-opted members (governors that are not school staff or parents but have particular knowledge and skills to 

support the school) 

Current Governing Body 

Ms Kathleen Clarke (Chair of Governors, Co-Opted, Safeguarding Link Governor) – email kclark@stocksbridge-

nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Mrs Tamsin Bond (Co Vice-Chair, Co-Opted, Finance & Attendance Link Governor) – email tbond@stocksbridge-

nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Ms Zoe Tingle (Co-Opted, Health & Safety and Communications Link Governor) – email ztingle@stocksbridge-

nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Mrs Ann North (Co-Opted, SEND and Stockbridge Junior School Link Governor) – email anorth@stocksbridge-

nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Mrs Joanne Wilkinson (Parent Governor, Curriculum and Data Link Governor) – email jwilkinson@stocksbridge-

nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Mrs Ruth Parker (Co-Opted, Pupil Premium and Looked After Children) - email rparker@stocksbridge-

nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Mrs Heather Haigh (Parent Governor, Training link Governor) – email hhaigh@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Mr Peter Monfort (Co-Opted) - email pmonfort@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

The Governing body is also made up of school staff; 

Mrs Jane Townsend (Headteacher) – email headteacher@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Mrs Alison Priest (SEN) - email apriest@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Mr David Grocock (Premises Buildings Supervisor attendance for buildings related items) - 

email dgrocock@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk  

So you can get to know our School Governors better over the coming weeks this newsletter will feature more 

information on individual governors.  

School Governor contact details are provided, however, for day to day school related issues concerns you are 

advised to contact the class teacher or Headteacher in the first instance. 
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